VSR PhD School – for attention of SLSA postgraduate members

The Dutch and Flemish Law and Society Association (VSR), in association with Netherlands Academy for Empirical Legal Studies, will be holding its two-day PhD School for postgraduate students on 4-5 July 2023, at the University of Amsterdam. The first day will have workshops on research methods and the second day will focus on the world of academia. There will be opportunities to network with peers and senior researchers and the working language will be English. 
As part of a new collaboration with SLSA, VSR has opened five spots at their PhD School for SLSA postgraduate members at a discounted registration rate of 35 euros (includes both days). The five spots at this rate will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. Any SLSA postgraduate member who wishes to avail of one of these spots is requested to directly contact VSR by email at phdday.vsr.els@gmail.com to express their interest. 
Please note that SLSA postgraduate members who sign up to take these spots will have to bear their own costs with respect to the reduced registration fee, travel and accommodation, and any meals not covered within the PhD School. 

VSR’s annual conference will take place on 6-7 July 2023, immediately after the PhD School, also at the University of Amsterdam. SLSA postgraduate members are welcome to submit an abstract to present at the VSR annual conference, if they wish to. Full details of the annual conference can be found here. 
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